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Town’s Inclusivity Committee Invites Input   

 
For Immediate Release October 31, 2019 
 

-Niagara-on-the-Lake- The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake’s Inclusivity 
Committee is responsible for providing guidance to Town Council and staff on 
matters and initiatives aimed at making the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake, an 

inclusive community. Their mandate is to help ensure residents and visitors of all 
ages, backgrounds, origins, religions, and lifestyles are provided with an equal 

opportunity to engage and participate in the community.   
  
The Inclusivity Committee is inviting local interest groups, businesses, and 

members of the Niagara-on-the-Lake community to share their concerns, goals, 
and ideas on ways to better achieve inclusiveness within Niagara-on-the-Lake 

better. 
 
Interested participants are encouraged to respond in one of the following ways: 

• Email inclusivity.committee@notl.com and provide information directly to 
Inclusivity Committee members. 

• Contact the Town Offices at 905-4683266 ext. 228 to request a 
presentation at a future Inclusivity Committee meeting. 
 

All submitted information used by the Inclusivity Committee will be held in 
confidence at the request of the individual(s) making the submission. 

 

For additional information, please contact: 

Inclusivity Committee: inclusivity.committee@notl.com 

-or- 

Peter Todd, Town Clerk: peter.todd@notl.com 

 


